
 

 Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 

1st March 2019 

Dates for Your Diary 
Friday 1st March    KS2 Cross Country Competition 
Monday 4th March    Year 6 Homework Club 
Monday 4th March    Year 2 SATs Meeting 3.30 p.m. 
Friday 8th March    World Book Day 
Monday 11th March   Year 6 Homework Club 
Wednesday 13th March   Class 3 Safety Carousel 
Friday 15th March    Red Nose Day 
Monday 18th March   Reception Parents Afternoon 
Tuesday 19th March   Years 1 to 6 Parents Afternoon 
Monday 25th March   Year 6 Homework Club 
Tuesday 26th March   Reception Festival—Staindrop 
Tuesday 26th March   Years 1 & 2 Dance Festival - Newton Aycliffe 
Wednesday 27th March   Years 1 & 2 Football Festival - Staindrop 
Thursday 28th March   Class 3 Multi Skills - Staindrop 
Monday 1st April    Class 3 Godly Play 
Wednesday 3rd April   Football Team to Staindrop 
Friday 5th April    Break up for Easter Holidays 
Tuesday 23rd April    Back to School 
Friday 26th April    Individual Photographs 

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day on     

Friday 8th March. Children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite character 

FROM A BOOK.  It will be lovely 

to see the children dressed up 

in different costumes.  

Year 2 SATs Meeting 

We would like to invite our Year 2 parents 

into school to attend the Year 2 SATs 

meeting on Monday 4th March at 3.30 pm. 

Staff will give you information relevant to 

this years tests. We hope you can make it 

as it will provide an opportunity to ask any 

questions you may have.  

Holidays 

We break up for Easter on Friday 5th 
April and return to school on Tuesday 
23rd April. School is closed for May Day  
on Monday 6th May, we are back in 
school on Tuesday 7th May. 

Individual photographs 

Tempest Photography are coming into school on 

Friday 26th April to take Individual and family 

photographs. If you would like to bring younger 

or older siblings in to have their photographs   

taken, please do so at 8.30 a.m.  



Red Nose Day 

We are celebrating Red Nose Day on Friday 

15th March, children can pay £1 to come to 

school wearing something Disney along with 

their Red Noses. We will be selling red noses 

in school for £1.50 each if you would like to 

buy them. We are also having a ‘Guess the 

Cake’ competition, organised by Comic Relief. 

Children can pay £2 to guess the favourite cup 

cake. The winner will be revealed after 3 pm 

on Friday 15th March and they will receive 

£30 cash. All proceeds to go to the Comic     

Relief charity.  

Sporting Events 

We have quite a few sporting events coming up this 

term. Could children please bring   tracksuit bottoms 

and a warm coat as well as their PE kit to these in case 

of periods of   nactivity and cold weather. Thank you.  

Parents Afternoon 

Appointments are now available for our 

Parents Afternoons. Reception parents 

can come on Monday 18th March and 

Years 1 to 6 are on Tuesday 19th March. 

Please call into reception or phone school 

to make an appointment.  

 

 Breakfast Club 

We are looking for volunteers to help Mrs Thornton at 
Breakfast Club from 8 a.m. to 9 a.m. one day a week 
(or more if you can). If you are interested please call 
into school or give us a ring and we will let you know 
further details.  It is a great opportunity to interact 
with lovely children, who really enjoy coming to 

Class 3 Safety Carousel 

Class 3 will be visiting The Workplace in 

Newton Aycliffe on Wednesday 13th 

March to take part in their Safety            

Carousel. Children will learn how to keep 

themselves safe in situations both inside 

and outside of the home.  Please return 

consent slips to school as soon as possible, 

thank you.   

Ramshaw Primary School Information 

Telephone No:   01388 832411 

Email Address:  ramshaw@durhamlearning.net 

Website:   www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk 

 

Uniform 

Could we please remind parents to put your 

child’s names into their uniform to help with 

identification, especially after PE. Thank you.   

Year 6 SATs 

Year 6 SATs week is Monday 13th May to 

Thursday 16th May. Please ensure that all Year 

6 children are in school promptly each day. 

Thank you.  


